
From: Lori Jetha <ljetha@safefleet.net> 
Date: July 22, 2019 at 6:50:19 PM CDT 
To: Callie DeVriendt  
Cc: Kari Rogers <klevan@primedesign.net>, Matthew McDonald 
<mmcdonald@primedesign.net> 

 
Subject: RE: Regarding grant award 

Hi Callie, 
 
Thanks for reaching out!  I'm a bit behind in notifying grant recipients of their awards. 
 
On behalf of Safe Fleet, I am pleased to inform you that your organization was selected 
as a 2019 UEB Grant winner and we are happy to present you with a $1000 grant 
award!   
 
To start the ball rolling, I'm wondering if you can provide the following information so we 
can prepare your cheque: 
 
• contact person’s name, email, and phone number 
• the full name/recipient for the check 
• the complete mailing address 
 
We look forward to your response. 
 
Best regards, 
Lori Jetha  
Safe Fleet Executive Sponsor 
United to End Bullying Grant Program Committee 
 
Safe Fleet | Unit 111 – 3B Burbidge Street | Coquitlam, BC | V3K 7B2 
cell: 604.367.7015 | toll-free: 1.877.630.7366 | fax: 1.866.664.3677 
ljetha@safefleet.net  |  www.safefleet.net  |  www.unitedtoendbullying.com   
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